
Saltash Town Council confirms the addition of five new CCTV cameras 

After a successful six-month trial period with Plymouth City Council, Saltash Town Council is 

delighted to announce the installation of five brand new CCTV cameras in and around 

Saltash. 

The cameras will be located at Fore Street, Ashtorre Rock area, Old Ferry Road and Burraton 

Cross Traffic lights. The cameras are designed to make these areas safer for everybody in the 

community. 

Saltash Town Council is delighted that these cameras are being installed and hope that it will 

help to make our residents feel safer. 

Our Mayor, Councillor Julia Peggs, said: ‘I am really pleased about the decision to install five 

new CCTV cameras in Saltash. As a Town Council, our commitment is to make our residents 

feel as safe as possible and the installation of these cameras is the next step on that journey.’ 

 

 


